
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO SOLE SOURCE 
 

October 22, 2021 
 
 

This information is designed to inform the supplier community and the public that the City of Lakeland 
intends to enter into a non-competitive Agreement to purchase a product and/or service. Notice is hereby 
given that the following product / service may be a sole source.  
 
If you believe you are a qualified supplier capable of providing the same type of product / service, please 
submit a statement of qualifications, product information and or capabilities as applicable to the 
Purchasing Manager, City of Lakeland, Florida, 1140 East Parker Street, Lakeland, Florida 33801 until 
3:00 p.m. – Friday – October 29, 2021.  Submittals received after this specified time and date will not be 
considered. 
 
PRODUCT/SERVICE: The Lakeland Linder International Airport (LLIA) is seeking to engage Volaire 
Aviation to provide professional services to assist LLIA with securing passenger air service from targeted 
carriers that have been identified by the Airport based on their experience in airline recruitment, air 
service expansion, airline and airport marketing, and airport strategic business planning.   
 
MANUFACTURER/SERVICE PROVIDER:  Voltaire Aviation Consulting, 8500 E. 116th Street, Suite 
728, Fishers, IN 46038. 
 
Questions should be in writing to Mr. Mark Raiford, CPPB, Purchasing Manager, via e-mail at 
purch@lakelandgov.net or fax (863) 834-6777. 


